
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 A letter of thanks from Mrs Elizabeth Chapman expressing her thanks for the message of sympathy 

from the Board at the death of her husband, Nick Chapman, was tabled at the meeting. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


